TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
THURSDAY, AUGUST 12, 2021

Chairman Blaine Lee opened the special closed meeting on Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. for the purpose of meeting with a current employee of the town.  The board members discussed continuation of employment and their future plans.  
Adjournment of meeting was made by Degenhardt and seconded by Hoyer.

                                                                                                                     ________________________
                                                                                                                     Sara Schultz, Clerk

